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ITEM D NOTICE OF MOTION - COUNCILLOR WALTERS - REOPENING OF BREAKWATERS AT 
PORT KEMBLA TO THE PUBLIC 

  
Councillor Walters has submitted the following Notice of Motion – 

“I formally move that –  

1 Wollongong City Council request that the General Manager approaches NSW Ports to discuss the 
reopening of breakwaters at Port Kembla to the public. This would be to discuss the areas that were 
open to the public prior to the lease of Port Kembla.  
 

2 Wollongong City Council Supports the opening of the breakwaters at Port Kembla to the public as it 
is utilised by locals and tourists for a range of activities.  

 
3 Wollongong City Council supports the opening of the breakwater between dawn to dusk and closing 

them in severe weather conditions.   
 
   




